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I’m opposed to the city allowing homeless camps in the park under the "Shelter to Housing
Continuum Project." I'm completely unclear about how this would help the homeless, but it seems
as though it would encourage camping on the Park Blocks. This seems like it's just "passing the
buck", as it were, to get the homeless to camp elsewhere without actually giving them any housing
services.
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